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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend that Council 

receive this report for information. 

Chief Pingitore spoke to a PowerPoint presentation, which is held on file with the City 

Clerk’s office.  

Following the presentation Chair Deans has some brief questions with regards to Camp 

FTT, which is an important opportunity for women to look at Fire Services as a career. 

She asked if there was any impediment to growing the program from 24 to more?  The 

Chief stated that they supply the venue and equipment but that he would be willing to 

talk to their partners about increasing the numbers, as well as the number of weeks that 

it is offered. He noted that Fire Services of Ontario provide the personnel to undertake 

this endeavor.  He says that the program reaches much of Ontario and beyond.  

Chair Deans also inquired on the training the firefighters need to use the anti-opioid 

Naloxone.  The Chief said that the first scheduled training session is next Tuesday.  By 

the end of that week they’ll have a core area of the urban area and it should be on the 

trucks. The entire department should be done training by the end of June. 

Regarding increased costs for the service, Anthony Di Monte hoped that funding may 

come from the Provincial and Federal governments. 
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Councillor Egli thanked emergency staff for handling a devastating fire in his community. 

The report was RECEIVED as presented. 

 


